~ From: Walter Wicks toseawego@icloud.com
Subject: W
Date: August 24, 2020 at 4:17 PM
To: Walter Wicks toseawege @icloud.com

- Good morning Walter, ' e
1350 Pheasant Place was built with permit BP4887 (Archived File from October 11, 1991):
Construction of New Residential Single Family Dwelling
Occupancy Inspection: February 6, 1992 A
Final Inspection: March 20, 1992 ‘

I 'have attached the inspection slips to this email, and there are no active or open files.
***PLEASE NOTE CITY HALL IS CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC UNTIL FURTHER
NOTICE, with up

Laura Lee




